
 

 
 
Our Ref:  LHA/AH 
 
24th January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
SUPPORTING SUCCESS EVENING – YEARS 7-10 
 
Following initial information in our Parent Bulletin last week, I am now in a position to confirm the 
dates for our Supporting Success Evenings for parents of pupils in Years 7-10, which will be on 
Tuesday 1st February in the Hall at the following times dependent on which year group your child is 
in: 
 

 Year 7: 5.00pm 

 Year 8: 5.45pm 

 Year 9: 6.30pm 

 Year 10: 7.15pm 
 
The evening will consist of a presentation from myself and members of the Senior Leadership Team, 
to go through how we are supporting your children to achieve the very best, and having an awareness 
of these things so we can drive success together. During the evening, we will be updating you on: 
 

 Curriculum, teaching and learning at Nuneaton Academy 

 Catch-up opportunities  

 Stretch and challenge opportunities 

 Home Learning 

 How we will be reporting your child’s progress 

 Reading 

 Pastoral Support update 
 
Please note this is a parent/carer only event and due to limit on numbers for the evening, we would 
ask that only one parent attends per session. If we are able to increase numbers we will let you know. 
If you have children in more than one Year Group, the sessions will be largely the same for each so 
you will only need to attend one of the sessions. If you have a child in Year 10, we recommend that 
you attend this event, as there will be more information as they head into Year 11. 
 
There is no requirement for parents/carers to wear face coverings, but this is recommended, and we 
would ask you, to maintain social distancing wherever possible during the event. 
 
To sign up to this event, please click the form below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/usZHNzfVpS 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on Lara.Hall@Midlandat.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Lara Hall 
Principal 
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